
Proposed Victoria Hospice Site 

Design Intent 

A presentation to the

Greater Victoria School Board

Jan 24, 2022



Quality palliative and end-of-life care for all

• Supported by our community since 

1980.

• Leaders in patient- and family-

centred end-of-life care, education, 

research, and advocacy.

• Partners with Island Health with 

50% of funding from our generous 

donors.



We must grow to meet community needs

 By 2035, the population of 

people aged 75+ on 

Vancouver Island is 

expected to double.

 For more than 15 years, we 

have searched and 

researched dozens of 

possible locations.

 The natural attributes and 

proximity to Royal Jubilee 

Hospital make this 

proposed location a perfect 

fit.



Committed to restoring Bowker Creek

• Our design intent meets 

objectives of the Bowker Creek 

Initiative Blueprint and 

Master Drainage Plan.  

• Proposal allows for multiuse green 

spaces, an outdoor classroom, and an 

opportunity for public greenway 

access.



Our restoration design proposal



Opportunity to bring community together

• Victoria Hospice and Bowker 

Creek are both essential to the 

health and well-being of our 

community. 

• We’re committed to the vital 

restoration of the creek and the 

watershed. 

• This riparian area habitat creation 

will bring the community together, 

including the students and area 

residents, with a natural 

environment to enjoy and learn.


